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Y 
Crane, Nancy T 
From: Daniel H Duffy Sr. [duffy@suite224.net] 

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2002 527 PM 
02-022N

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N-548 
Subject: Comments on Nutritional Guidelines. Dr. Daniel H. Duffy, SI 

Dear Nancy, 

I am a retired air force officer, 21  years SAC nuclear bombers. 


Iam also a fully active 72 year old small town family doctor 

with over thirty years experience as such. 


The last thing this country needs is more laws, especially 

from the medical monopoly, and ESPECIALLY regarding food or 

vitamins and minerals. 


The consensus of medicine is driven by the drug and chemical 

interests, run by white collar criminals and has nothing to do with 

the public health. Without governent interference and tax supported 

quack research this country would be in a lot better shape than it is 

presently in. 


My suggestion is to keep the government's hands out of the 

nutritional field and stop trying to solve everybody's problems. 

History demonstrates that the free market solves those problems 

a lot better than government employees and politicians, or have 

you not read that history? 


I suggest you read Bastiat's essay, That Which Is Seen and That Which 

Is Unseen, every government employee, do-gooder and politician should 

be familiar with that essay. It explains to you that EVERY time the government 

sticks its fingers into something, things get worse. 


. .  
Governments cannot solve problems effectively, only a free people, each 
working in his/her own interest without abusing their neighbor can do that. 
Dr Daniel H Duffy Sr 
Geneva, Ohio 


